
We pay our respects to the people of the Bundjalung Nation upon whose country we learn and teach. 

Upper Coopers Creek 
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Thur 26 Sep
Concert & Art

Exhibition

Fri 27 Sep
Last Day Term 3
Water fun play

Mon 14 Oct First Day Term 4

Mon -
Wed

21 - 23 Oct School Camp

Dear Families and Friends,
We have been very busy this week immersing ourselves in cultural
performances, filming, editing and of course getting ready for
tomorrow night! Enjoy the break and we will see you next term!
James and the Giant Peach: We had a fantastic time up at HOTA on
Friday. The children were intrigued by the ‘futuristic sky scrapers’ as we
came into Broadbeach and Surfers Paradise. We enjoyed lunch on
the river watching ferries and a family of swans go by. Our seats for
Roald Dahl’s “James and the Giant Peach” were superb, as we were
only 6 rows back from the front. The actors were fantastic, and each
character oozed charisma. The set was exceptional and used a
combination of digital projection and rotating stages to set the scenes
as the tale progressed.  A huge shout out to Kate for driving us all
safely there and back!
Music Concert and Art Show: Tomorrow 5pm! This week we have been
busy transforming our school into a gallery and concert hall! The
children have been cooking delicious treats to accompany our
supper and are all excited to perform and share their artworks. Please
ensure the children arrive by 4.50 and are wearing blacks. 
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FilmBy: Monday was a busy day with filming for this year’s FilmBy entry. The children worked with Rod
Evans to learn filming techniques and editing processes. There will even be a couple of green
screen animated sections going into this year’s film. Rod will return Monday 28 October to complete
the project. 
Share our Space: Our school has been removed from this list, which means that the school grounds
are not to be used outside of school hours and anyone on the school grounds is seen as trespassing.
We are currently looking into reviewing this situation, however for the up-and-coming holidays the
school grounds will be closed to public use. 
Camp: Week 2 (21 – 23 Oct) we are going on camp! A permission note will be sent through School
Bytes this week and all information regarding the camp will also be sent home! We are excited to
head up the coast and have a city adventure. 
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